
Reading
Thank you for all your 
help with reading at 
home. This helps all 

aspects of your child’s 
learning. Children who 
read 4 or more times 

every week will take part 
in our whole school 

reading treat. 

This term, we have PE
lessons on Tuesdays and 

Fridays.
Please ensure your child 
has their full P.E kit in 
school on both of these 
days. They will need PE 

kit that is appropriate for 
indoor and outdoor PE 
including trainers and 

socks. 

BEFORE SCHOOL 
KILOMETRE RUNNING 

CLUB is on Tuesday – Friday
on the field at 8:30AM. 

Parents must stay with their 
children (and are welcome to 

join in).

Spellings

Children will be 
given spellings in 

their reading 
diaries and will be 
tested on a Friday. 
Please help them 

to learn and 
practise these at 

home.

Our fantastic TOPIC this half 
term is ‘Super Healthy 
Humans’

In Science lessons we 
will be learning about 
the human body and how
to take good care of it! 
We will also learn about 
the different food groups 
and the importance of 
eating a balanced diet. 
In our DT lessons we will be 
using a range of fruit to make 
delicious, healthy smoothies. In 
Art we will practise our drawing 
skills with Ms Whitrow, 
including learning how to draw 
‘people in action’. In history we 
will study the life of a local, 
significant person – Jesse Boot. 
We will compare medical 
equipment in the past and 
present. We will also learn some 
basic first aid. 

After the half term our topic 
will be ‘From Farm to Fork’ 
where we will learn all about 
where our food comes from and 
the journey it takes before we 
can eat it!

Your child will be coming home 
with their homework on a 

Friday to be returned after 
the weekend by Thursday

morning. The homework will 
alternate between English and 

Maths and will support 
children with what they have 

been learning in class. 

If you have any questions or concerns then please do not 
hesitate to speak to me.

Mrs Wildman
Year 2W Class Teacher

Twitter
Keep a look out on  the school website and our new twitter 
account: @WelbeckPS for regular updates on your child’s 

activities in class and for school information.

Attendance & Punctuality 
It is important for all children to attend school every day.  

Learning begins promptly at 8:45am. Please ensure your child is 
on the yard by 8:40am and does not miss out on learning time. 

School finishes at 3:15pm.

Welcome to the Spring Term! We hope you have 
all enjoyed the holidays.

Year 2 SATS Meeting
DATE – Wednesday 22nd February at 9am
MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW.

KEEPING FIT AND 
HEALTHY


